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NORTH CHARLESTON, S.C. – Around 4:50 p.m. today, deputies from the Charleston County
Sheriff’s Office responded to a reported stabbing in the 7500 block of Tedder Street in the North
Charleston area. They found two victims who had stab wounds that were not life-threatening.
They were transported to a local hospital.

Other responding deputies, meanwhile, found a man who matched the attacker’s description at
a nearby convenience store. The suspect, Christopher Lewis Rawls, 22, was arrested on
charges of attempted murder and assault and battery of a high and aggravated nature. He was
taken to the Al Cannon Detention Center.

The victims reported that the suspect was a stranger. The reason for the attack was not
immediately known. Detectives continue to investigate.


